


comments:: Wapping residents. Football crowds and rock concerts, with the
associated traffic intrusion, would be a headache for others in the
community. Glebe has already become a car park. This blight of a
proposal would just add to the problems. If there is to be any large-
scale development of Macquarie Point it should be a relocated
emergency hospital department and helicopter pad. In the future,
possibly the whole hospital could be relocated there, with the current
site redeveloped as an arts and historical precinct.




